
School Spirit Week 
Big Picture Students Showing Their Pride 

This week and next week are School Spirit Weeks at Big Picture!  401 student Zia 
Bouthillier proposed the idea of have School Spirit Weeks as a way for Big Picture 

students to show their pride.  The idea was proposed on the very first day of 
school.  Zia was given the green light to plan and implement the Spirit Weeks.  

She started with choosing the days.  She decided to make the even last for two 
weeks as many of our students are at internships on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  

This allowed for six dress-up days to be planned.   

Zia collected several ideas for dress-up day themes and presented them to 

administration.  The list included over 20 ideas.  The entire Big Picture family was 
then asked to vote on their favorite themes.  The themes with the most votes 

were then selected for the School Spirit Weeks.  This week we had Twin Day on 
Monday, Decades Day on Wednesday, and Gender Swap Day on Friday.  Next 

week we have Cartoon Day on Monday, Class Colors Day on Wednesday, and 
Zombie Day on Friday.   

It has been great to see students dressing up and sharing their School Spirit!
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KW & KE Students 
Visit Big Picture 
We had two students 
come to visit the Big 
Picture Program 
recently.  One 
student from 
Kenmore West and 
one student from 
Kenmore East.  These 
students were 
encouraged to visit 
our program to see 
how we “do school 
differently.”  The 
purpose of the 
Shadow Day is to 
allow a student that 
is recommended to 
the Big Picture 
Program to make an 
informed decision 
about if this is the 
right fit for them.  
The only way to truly 
understand Big 
Picture is to visit the 
program and spend 
the day with us! 

 OCTOBER 20, 2017

Ken-Ton Big Picture TGIF 
One student at a time.
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School Spirit 
Week 
Photos 
Photos by Ian Tabor and 
Zia Bouthillier


